
U18 Sabres Girls - Friday 4th of October 

Thank you to all of the U18 Girls who trialled on Friday the 4th of October. 

All the girls who trialled are invited to return for the second U18 Girls session on 
Tuesday the 8th of October, 7.30pm – 9.00pm at Southern Basketball Centre. 

 

Please remember to: 

1) Pre-apply identification number 
2) Bring basketball 
3) Bring drink bottle 
4) Reversible singlet 

 


